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September 26, 2019

To:

Secondary Band Teachers

From:

Stephen Fleming, Point Grey Secondary

                        Peggy Bochun, District Learning Services

It’s time for the Vancouver District Secondary Jazz Festival. Experienced and new groups are welcome, so if you haven’t entered before, here’s your chance to have your group perform in a supportive atmosphere.  For teachers unfamiliar with the event, the decision to enter can be a little intimidating - don’t let it stop you!  We will have three adjudicators this year which will mean each group will get a taped adjudication of their performance, and a 30-minute clinic.  It’s a great way for your jazz groups to start the year.  

Festival Evening:
Date:

Thursday, November 21, 2019



From:

6:30 p.m.




Place:

Point Grey Secondary School

You have 15 minutes of stage time which includes your set up and strike time. You can play 3 tunes if time allows, but there is no pressure to do that. Its early in the year; two tunes are better. No pressure! Also, please respect this time limit when planning your program.  The smooth operation of the festival depends on it!
Important: All festival communication will be by email.  It is imperative that you include an email address.

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS:
2019 Friday, October 18
(Late entries will not be appreciated!)
REGISTRATION FORM FOR DISTRICT JAZZ FESTIVAL
☞  Please return to Stephen Fleming, Point Grey Secondary
    Email: sfleming@vsb.bc.ca
I will be taking part:

TEACHER’S NAME:  

SCHOOL:  
NAME OF FIRST ENSEMBLE: 

NUMBER OF PERFORMERS:  
--------------------------------------------------------------

NAME OF SECOND ENSEMBLE:  
NUMBER OF PERFORMERS:
______________
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